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Potential for increased traffic within Treenbrook 0320, 0520 and 1220 

Number: 36 

Issued:   5/03/2021  

Background 

The WA Forest Alliance are currently promoting ‘Behind the Buffer’, a campaign to encourage 
members of the public to complete a self-guided tour to view karri clearfell areas (refer to map 
below). The WAFA tour route intersects three currently active mature karri coupe locations, 
Treenbrook 0320, Treenbrook 0520 and Treenbrook 1220.  

Key Points 

• Please be alert, there is the potential for increased traffic within this area. 
• Please report all hazards and unsafe behaviour to the Forest Products Commission (FPC). 
• The FPC can restrict access to an FPC worksite, but does not have the authority to restrict 

access to the public road network. 
• The FPC is monitoring the situation, safety is our highest priority. 

 


